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VIRTUE OF THE MONTH
The virtue we are working towards
during the month of April is JUSTICE.
Examples of how we want to show
justice are:

Doing what is right and standing up for what
we know God would want
Knowing that it is not easy to do the right
thing
Realizing that when we complain about
how unfair life is that there are many other
people around us and in the world that suffer
much more than we do
Treat others as fairly as we want to be
treated
Knowing our actions in class promote a
good learning environment for everyone

RAISING MONEY FOR
THE PEOPLE IN JAPAN
We feel it is important to
support those who are in
need and, right now, the
people of Japan need
our support. In an effort
to raise money to try and
help these people
through this horrible disaster, we are holding
three separate fund-raising days. We would
like to invite you to come to our final fund-
raising day as students will be able to
purchase whip cream pies to throw at the
participating staff members. Come on by and
throw a pie!!!! Thank you in advance for your
support.

LOCKDOWN DRILL
We would like to inform you that we will be
conducting our second, and final, lockdown
drill for this school year sometime this month.
Unlike the last drill, students and parents will
not be made aware of the specific date and
time. It is important that the children,

especially those in the older grades, realize
that the lockdown drill is very important and it
needs to be treated seriously. Our primary
concern is every child’s safety and
conducting these drills is an important step in
making sure everyone is safe.

WHAT WE ARE WORKING ON
AT SACRED HEART SCHOOL
As we have mentioned
before, we are working
towards instilling the belief
and practice that we must
be the best we can be. We

firmly believe we need to start taking care of
the little things to make our school community
better. At Sacred Heart School we expect the
following: saying please and thank you,
putting your own materials away without
having someone else telling you to do so,
leaving a game you don’t want to play rather
than starting a conflict, picking up something
you see on the floor, smiling at others,
laughing with others and not at others, being
quiet when we walk around the school so that
we don’t disturb other students’ learning,
admitting when we make a mistake, etc. We
need to show the HEART in Sacred Heart
School.

NEW SLOGAN CONTEST
Keeping with what we are
working on at Sacred Heart
School. We would like a
new catch phrase to express
our belief that everyone at
Sacred Heart School must do
our best work and be the best person we can
be and nothing else will do. The challenge will
be presented to the students very shortly.
Should we receive a slogan that best explains
our goal in a short and catchy way, we plan
to print the “winning” slogan on our agendas,
use it on our letterhead, and in promotional
items for the following school year.




